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‘Tis the Season For: Fun!
We certainly do a lot at Unity Elementary - Reading, Writing, Mathematics, Science…and
more.  But we also have a lot of fun! Students this Holiday season have sure enjoyed
various activities - from our 1st Annual Turkey Trot (congratulations Kindergarteners for
winning with over 600 laps!), to our 1st grade I am Thankful Concert, to our PK Pool
Luau, and now our upcoming Holiday movie day in the gym - we make school and
learning fun!

Thank You to the Medical Professionals in our Community
Learning recently of all the extra stress, additional hours, and difficulty this season in our
local hospital, the Unity Elementary
Student Council organized a special
way to say thank you with notes and
a gift tray. We couldn’t be prouder of
these kids - way to go!

Food Drive:
Each year the Elementary Student
Council organizes a food drive
before Christmas Break to get extra
stocks ready for any families in
need. Please send items to school
with your child, or drop off in the
elementary office.

Christmas Gifts:
Thank you to Mrs. Kaija Hikel for her tireless organizing efforts for the
Christmas Gift donations for our community - over 100 children are
receiving the gifts they wanted and need due to this program, and we
appreciate all of our shoppers and especially her work.




